
Dear Community Hero,

The Hanover Park Park District Basketball League is reaching out to you for your support in our upcoming 
season. Our league is an important part of our community, providing children and families with a safe and 
fun environment to play Basketball and make lasting memories.

We strive to keep registration fees low and rely on your generosity to cover equipment, jerseys, and court 
maintenance costs. With a goal of $10,000, we aim to provide our young players with an exceptional 
experience, please help us achieve our goal and make a positive impact on the lives of our community's 
youth.

We have di�erent donation levels to �t any budget:

• Bronze Sponsorship: A donation of $250 will provide equipment for two players, including basketballs, 
cones, and practice vests.

• Silver Sponsorship: A donation of $750 will cover the cost of additional basketball equipment and a 
court sponsor banner that will be prominently displayed during our games. This sponsorship will allow 
us to purchase more equipment for our players.

• Gold Sponsorship: A donation of $1,000 will help maintain one of basketball gym, keeping it in top 
condition for our players and their families.

• Platinum Sponsorship: A donation of $5,000 will cover the cost of all of our teams' jerseys, and your 
business will be recognized as our o�cial jersey sponsor. Your business logo will be prominently 
displayed on the front of each team's jersey, providing valuable exposure to our community.

Of course, any donation amount is appreciated and will go directly towards supporting our league and the 
children who participate in it.

As a community supporter, your business will be recognized on our league's website, social media 
channels, and at our games. Additionally, we will provide your business with a plaque to proudly 
display in your o�ce, showing your support for our community's youth.

Thank you for considering sponsoring the Hanover Park Park District Basketball League. Together, we can 
help provide children with the opportunity to learn, grow, and succeed both on and o� the court.

Sincerely,

Heczen Gomez
Marketing & Communications Manager
Hanover Park Park District


